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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                29th  April 2022 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mon   2   May      Bank Holiday (school closed) 
Tue    3   May      Deaf Awareness Week 
Mon   9   May      Y1 Clubs 
Wed  11  May      Class Photographs 
 
 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs for Y1 will start on 
Monday 9th May 3:00-3:45. The clubs will 
run for 8 weeks. A letter with further 
details has been sent home. Places are on a 
first come first served basis so please 
ensure you have filled in the reply slip with 
your child’s club preference.  

 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Resilience’ 

 
‘I can and I will’ 

 
 

Girls Football 
 
Well done to our Y2 girls who took part in a 
football tournament in Holly Lodge on Friday! 
They were superstars! 
 

 
 

Eid Mubarak 
 

Eid Mubarak to all of our families who are 
celebrating Ramadan this weekend. 
 

 

Y2 
 

During the month of May, end of KS1 
assessments will be carried out with Y2 
children. It is most important during this 
time that children have a healthy breakfast, 
are punctual and have good attendance. 
 

Bank Holiday 
 

Just a reminder, school will  be closed on 
Monday 2nd  May as this is a bank holiday. We 
will return on Tuesday 3rd   May at 8.50am. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        96% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    88%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    98% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     96% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    92% 
 
Well done Bluebells, Poppies, Tulips and 
Snowdrops for fantastic attendance this 
week! 

Overall Attendance 
94% 

 

The ASD Training Team 
 

The Liverpool ASD Training Team are providing a 
series of virtual drop in advisory sessions via 
zoom.  They are for parent/carers wishing to 
talk in a private one to one setting about any 
questions or concerns they may have about their 
child. You do not require a diagnosis of ASD to 
book your place.  
 
Dates:                                                Times: 
Wed 4 May                                       9.30-10.15 
Thu  5 May                                       10.30-11.15 
Fri   6  May                                       11.30-12.15 
Fri  13 May                                         1.00-1.45 
Thu 19 May                                         2.00-2.45 
 
 
 To book your place please email your choice of 
date and time and you will be emailed a zoom link. 
There are two places available for each time slot.  

asdtrainingteam@liverpool.gov.uk 
 

 


